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I have lived in Wilsonville since 1988, moving there to have access to the Willamette 

River for water sports.  In researching this subject, I have not found any clear 

information/research that links boats over 5000 pounds of causing bank erosion.  I 

have witnessed that property owners have not used good bank vegetation practices 

to help with the erosion. 

I do not support the proposed regulation. 

I would like to see better enforcement of the existing regulations. 

 

Sincerely, 

Connie Delaine Barnes 


